
Bid Notice
Laurel  School  District  is
requesting  proposals  for  a
water system upgrade project
to  remediate  elevated levels
of iron via a chlorine contact
loop.   Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  Jen  Conrad,
jconrad@laurel.k12.pa.us   A
mandatory pre-bid meeting is
scheduled for 3/1/24 at 10:00
AM at the Laurel Middle-High
School, 2497 Harlansburg Rd,
New Castle,  PA 16101.  Bids
are due 3/11/24 at 1PM


